

Tuesday 7th February 2023

**Police Visit** 

Dear Families,

Some of you may have been aware of a police presence at the end of the day yesterday. The police were acting upon intelligence and at no point were children at any risk of harm.

Staff have taken time today to talk to children about how our police officers keep us safe and we are looking forward to PC Beth Murray coming to school in March, to read a story to classes and talk about her role in the community.

Kind regards

Mrs S Mardell

Soprader

**Head Teacher** 



